
From: Victoria Digby 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 9:35 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; Lysynski, Heather  
hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: Outrage over Tricar’s 230 North Centre Road - 0Z-8874 
 
Hello, 
 
Tricar’s advertising is a lie. Have you read their latest email? 
 
 I am writing to show my anger for Tricar's new project at 230 North Centre Road.  I live 
in this area and never once have any of my neighbours here in Foxborough, friends 
living in Chantry Place, residents living in 215 or 145 North Centre nor I been involved in 
any consultation with Tricar.  I will be at the meeting on Monday night to express my 
rage on how they have bullied, lied and misdirected so many organizations/politicians 
and residents over the last 6 months.  
 
Shame on them. This is not how to run a business.  
 
Signed 
Victoria Digby, Board Director 
Foxborough Chase Condo Corp 
1890 Richmond street 
London, Ontario.  
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